

ANTRIM CIVIC CENTRE

50 Stiles Way Antrim BT41 2UB T 028 9446 3113 F 028 9448 1324

MOSSIEV MILL

Carnmoney Road North Newtownabbey BT36 5QA T 028 9034 0000 F 028 9034 0200

E info@antrimandnewtownabbey.gov.uk www.antrimandnewtownabbey.gov.uk

@ANBorough

Mr David Archbold

By email: davidarchbold@btinternet.com

Your ref:

Our ref: Gen 2019 104

Date: 9 September 2019

Dear Mr Archbold

I refer to your correspondence of 28 August 2019 submitted to the Council through the Whatdotheyknow website. As your request put forward questions regarding planning applications LA03/2015/0051/F and LA03/2018/0918/F rather than seeking recorded information the Council is responding to you in line with normal business correspondence.

Your correspondence raises the matter of the quantity of mains water supply needed to supply the Reahill Road pig farm approved under application LA03/2015/0051/F and the current application for the retention of existing works under application LA03/2018/0918/F.

I can advise you that as part of the processing of both applications the Council's Planning Section consulted with NI Water. Any matters relating to the water connection or supply are the responsibility of NI Water. Should NI Water have any concerns or require further information this will be contained on the consultation response to the Council.

The consultations responses from NI Water in respect of both applications are available to view on the NI Planning Portal Public Access https://www.planningni.gov.uk/index/tools/public-access-info.htm

Yours sincerely

BARRY DIAMOND
Principal Planning Officer

